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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:11 AM
To: 'Billy Stein'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE INCREASE NOT NEEDED

Good morning Mr. Stein,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Billy Stein [mailto:billyjosmailslot@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 5:18 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE INCREASE NOT NEEDED 
 
FPL’s request equals a 23 percent base rate increase for all residential ratepayers (this is 
a charge increase even before you flip on a switch,)!  It would allow an unprecedented 
return for shareholder profit) and hurt most elderly and hard pressed families. 

1. None of those funds will go to service enhancements, disaster preparedness, or 
energy innovation. 

2. According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make $1.6B in profit 
in 2017 without the requested rate increase.  That is enough! 

All additional profit is slated to give another $960 million to the investors..  The greedy 
investors will get this on the backs of the people that can least afford it! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Billy Jo Stein 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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